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HI NEIGHBOR!!!!

The Garden Oaks Gazette is published each month by the Garden Oaks Civic Club.
Regular monthly meetings are held at the Civic Club Building, 822 W. 34th,

each first Tuesday of the month at 8:00 p.m. The next meeting is May 2, 1978.
Mark your calendar and attend the meeting. Come a few minutes early for re-
freshments and visit with your neighbors. Our Garden Oaks Spring Home Tour

is the blg news for this month. Sunday afternoon May 7, from 1:00 to 5:00 p.m.
you will have the opportunity to view six fabulous homes in Garden Oaks. There
will be a ticket booth set up on Sear's parking lot selling tickets and----
T~SHIRTS with our GARDEN CAKS IS GREAT! emblem on the front. Don't miss this
fun afternoon. Invite your friends and neighbors to our neighborhood happening.
The meeting agenda will be a regular business meeting with time for discussion
of individual experiences at the tax office!

HOME TOUR

A FIRST FOR GARDEN OAKS!

Now for the first time six of our most beautiful homes
will be open for tour!'The Garden Oaks Civic Club is spoﬁ—
soring a home tour Sunday May 7, 1978 from 1:00 until 5:00 PM.
Tickets and information sheets may be purchased at a booth on
Sears parking lot, ﬁext to the Southwest entrance. Tickets
will be $4.00 per person for all six homes. Each home will have

a tour guide to answer all your questions. The homes featured are:

1. 527 W. 32nd - Home of Eldrege Langlinais - Don't miss the unusual
attic conversion and incredible landscaping!

2. 3218 Randall - Home of Mary and Carl Flannigan - When you see this
TTTRome in the May 1ssuU€ o Houston Home and Gardem, you won-t—want—to
miss it in person!

3. 725 Garden Oaks Blvd. - Home of Rose Fitch, one of the great
ladies of Garden Oaks! This is a Garden Oaks original - if you
don't see this you haven't seen the area!

4, 734 W. 42nd - Home of January Weisman - Ever wondered what the
home of an interior decorator would look like? This is your chance!

5. 811 Lamonte - Home of Jim and Beth Cunningham, Jackie and Matt -
The view of the multi-decked pool area from the incredible bath/
dressing room addition is sensationall

6. 834 W. U43rd - Home of Maria and Bryan Smothers, and Bianca. The
Solarium entry is the perfect touch to this gracious home!

DON'T MISS THIS CHANCE TO SEE THESE HOMES!!!!



"SPRING CLEANING? | B4

bill

New Neighbors.....
Joe & Martha Rhea, new owners
of 971 Althea.

New Neighbors.....

Elie and Lili Dejjani and their
three sons at 821 W. 30th.

THE GARDEN CLUB NEEDS YOUR!.!

The Garden Oaks Garden Club is an

active organization that has informa-
tive and entertaining meetings once a
month at our own Civic Club Building

on the Second Monday of the month. The
meetings alternate day and night times
to accommodate as many as possible. The
next meeting will be Monday, May 8, at
10:00 A.M. Please try to attend and get
in on the good programs!

FEATURE RESTRICTION

Attention - Home Remodelers

"No improvements of any character shall

be erected, or the erection thereof begun,
or changes made in the exterior design
thereof after original construction, on

any lot or homesite in Garden Oaks, until
plans and specifications have been submitted

to and approved in writing by Garden Oaks Co."

Contact any of the Board of Trustees
for more information
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THANK YOU..THANK YOU..THANK YOU!

We really appreciate all of those
who complied with our recquest to
remove the political signs that
were cluttering up our yards. The
loyalty to your candidates we know
made it difficult to remove them,
but the candidates themselves
were cuick to comply when they
realized it was a violation to
our deed restrictions. We do
appreciate the sacrifices that
you have made for our neighbor-
hood!

CONGRATULATIONS !

George and Kay Paul have a new
daughter as of February 21 st.
Her name is Georgann. All
three Pauls live at 403 W. 31st.

Ursula Worrell of 1019 W. 43rd
received a Texas Life Member-

ship in the P.T.A. Mrs.Worrell
was honored for her service to
the Garden Oaks P.T.A.

Billy Linne', a sixth grade
student in Mrs. Bevils class at
Garden Oaks-Elementary is the -~
school spelling champ. Billy
lives at 1058 wW. 41st.

T.E. May - 864-6787 * Byron McCollough 224-2729
W. W. Watts 862-2783 * M.E. Huddleston 697-5411 Mrs. Chris McCuen, 806 Azalea
Rose Fitch 697-1545 ¥ Kenneth Homfeld 691-2193 has been installed as the 178~

Waldo Townley 686-6502

Five people willing to help gather news

from each of the five sections, to give

one night a month to compose the articles
for the Gazette, and be able to run some
occasional errands related to the Gazette
printing. We all enjoy the paper, but 1t
is becoming difficult for only two people

to keep up with!! We guarantee friendly
working conditions, short hours, no pay,
but great rewards!. Call 695-8245 or

692-2447 (evenings).

'7T9 President of the Garden
Oaks P.T.A.

Garden Oaks Civiec Club
Membership Cards

If you have paid your dues for
1978, and have not received your
new membership card. Please call
our Treasurer, Maria Gibson at
864-8769 to get your card.



